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Invitation to Enea AB’s Telephone Conference 
 

Enea publishes the Interim Report for Quarter 1, 2005 on Tuesday, April 26, 2005 
before the opening of the stock market. The same day, Enea invites you to a telephone 
conference at 14.00 am CET with CEO, Johan Wall and CFO, Gunilla Spongh.  

The presentation will be in English and there will be some time for Q&A’s.  

Phone: +46 8 506 269 04, no password required.  

Shortly before the telephone conference, a presentation will be available on 
www.enea.com.  

 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Gunilla Spongh, CFO Enea AB 
08-507 140 00, email: gunilla.spongh@enea.se  
 
 
 
 
 
About Enea  
Enea is a world leading provider of real-time technology and services for embedded 
systems applications. We supply the global market with software and services for 
applications requiring the utmost in safety and high availability. Our customers include 
high-technology companies within the telecom, automotive and medical industries, and 
our OSE real-time operating system is used in millions of products worldwide. Enea has 
500 employees and is listed on the Stockholm Stock Exchange’s Attract-40 list.  
 
For further information on Enea, please visit www.enea.com and www.ose.com.
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